ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 6th March 2017
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:45 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Feb 2017): Proposed: T Roscoe and Seconded: S Clarke - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising.

Secretary’s Report: 

No matters to report
Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer provided society figures as;

Bank: 408
Cash: 234
Balance: 642
Chairman’s Report

Training sessions still taking place at Sutton Leisure centre running track every Wednesday at 18.45. Contact Peter Nurse or John Blackburn if you plan to attend. Free gold card memberships available to society members. Gold card entitles free access to the Sutton track and St Helens council gyms.
Training Slot :

Peter Bankes – Select Group 2 Referee
St Helens society was very happy to welcome select group referee Peter Bankes.

Peter gave an insight on how he started refereeing at the age of fourteen, progressing through the local leagues and eventually achieving his dream of becoming a full time professional football referee.
Peter answered questions from the floor and explained selection processes, training, life style and sports science for officials at his level.
It was explained that it takes hard work and dedication to operate as a referee at the professional level.

A vote of thanks was given for an interesting and informative presentation.

The Chairman closed the meeting at 21:20hrs.
Next meeting is: Monday 3rd April 2017
